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MEMORANDUM 

 

To:  Mayor and City Council Members 

  Steve Parker, City Manager 

 

From:  Timothy J. Howe, Director – Water / Wastewater Utilities 

Through: Rick Cortes, Assistant City Manager          

Subject:        Water / Wastewater Treatment Plant Improvements – DEDUCT CHANGE 

ORDER #9   

Date:           February 18, 2020 

 

On April 3, 2018, City Council awarded a contract to RP Constructors, Inc. for Water / Wastewater 

Treatment Plant improvements in the amount of $7,103,316.00.  Staff is requesting Change Order 

#9, for a deduction of $146,693.00, to adjust the new contract total to $7,037,284.00.   

This change order accounts for various items added or deleted from the scope of the original 

contract.  Certain items included in previous change orders became unnecessary.  For example, 

change order #6 approved funding to provide an interior liner in four of twelve filters.  As work 

progressed, no leaks were observed therefore the interior liner was deleted.  The sum of all such 

occurrences yields this deduct change order and is necessary to adjust the contract total.   

Staff recommends approval of this deduct change order in the amount of $146,693.00 and will be 

available to answer any questions at the Tuesday, February 18, 2020 City Council Meeting.  

 


